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Dear Friends of AADVS,

At AADVS, we reflect on the lives touched and the challenges faced by those in our
community during the last year. We are deeply committed to supporting
individuals and families escaping the devastating effects of domestic viclence,
During fiscal year 2024, our 24-hour emergency hotline received 887 crisis calls and
120 survivors accessed emergency shelter, As shelter is consistently at capacity,
survivors in the community are still in need of critical, life-saving services.

In arder to increase the services provided, AADVS will be expanding in 2025!
Funding provided through a grant has allowed the purchase of an additional site,
which will be the home for outreach services, Not only will outreach services be
increased, but the location will be disclosed to the community. The new site will
also allow offices to be moved from the shelter, which will create additional
bedrooms for survivors.

Every day, brave individuals and families escape the grip of domestic violence,
seeking refuge, healing, and a fresh start. But they can't do it alone. They need your
help. Your generous donation ensures that we can continue offering a safe haven,
case management, and resources to survivors. With your help, we can empower
these brave individuals to regain control of their lives and move toward a future
free from fear.

We are grateful for the support of individuals like you who make it possible for us to
continue our vital work. Your contribution is an investment in a future where
domestic violence is no longer tolerated, and every person can live in safety and

dignity.

Please consider making a donation today to help survivors of domestic violence.
Dionations can be made online at www .alliancedomesticviolenceshelter.org or by
mail to PO Box 3622, Alliance, 44601, No amount is too small, and every dollar has a
direct impact on our work.

Thank you for your kindness, compassion, and support. Together, we can bring
hope to those who need it most.

Warmest wishes for a peaceful and joyful holiday season,
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Ashley Huprich
Executive Director




